
DocuSign link and new commission agreement 

 

As a reminder, US Health and Life is updating the Ascension Personalized Care agent and agency agreements. The agent and

agency appointment links are now active. The URL links have not changed and the links previously provided will still work as well.

 

All currently appointed agents and agencies will receive an email with a DocuSign link to the new agreement this week. Both the

agent and agency, where applicable, will need to review and sign the new agreement to receive commission, effective January 1,

2024. The revised agreement is due back immediately. Delayed execution of the new agreement could result in a suspension of

commissions. 

 

We also will no longer appoint agents and agencies at the time of agent/agency document submission. Appointments will only be

initiated when we are noti�ed of sold business. 
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